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 NEWSLETTER NO.6 AUTUMN TERM – 16 OCT 2020 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 
 

RECEPTION 

Edie 
LEARN & GROW:  For good reading of her word cards and trying hard to be a 
good listener. 

Pippin 
GROW & LOVE:  For always being her best self and for being polite, kind and 
helpful! 

Juliette 
GROW & LEARN:  For trying her best in everything and an extra effort with 
her letter formations 

YEAR 1 

Freddie 
GROW & LEARN:  For making good choices and for focusing well on the task 
in hand. 

Matty LEARN:  For great writing about Billy's Bucket. 

Charlie 
LOVE & LEARN:  For being a lovely friend to all and for always giving his 
best. 

Ottilie 
LOVE & LEARN:  For always being very kind to everyone and for lovely 
writing about Billy's Bucket. 

YEAR 2 
Arthur LEARN:  For very good work in Maths with multiplication 

Harry LEARN:  For beautiful, expressive reading! 

YEAR 3 
Eloise LEARN:  For her excellent work in English this week. 

Gus LOVE:  For his lovely manners, positive attitude and fantastic work ethic! 

YEAR 4 
Emma 

GROW:  For working really hard on her explanation text about her marvellous 
machine! 

Fabian LEARN:  For his enthusiastic participation in all our lessons 

YEAR 5 
Mariella 

LEARN & GROW:  For excellent work in Maths and for always being kind and 
helpful.  

William 
GROW:  For continuing maturity, working hard and a focused attitude to his 
work. 

YEAR 6 

Francesca 
LEARN:  for her really beautiful oil pastel tree inspired by Georgia O'Keefe's 
'Lawrence Tree' 

Sophie GROW:  For always working so hard in every lesson, always 

Hector LOVE:  For being a really fantastic Maths Partner this week 
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FRIENDSHIP 
Charlie (Y4) For being a kind and supportive friend  

Edward (Y2) For being a good friend to children in both Year 1 and Year 2 

PE  

Francesca (Y6) For excellent hockey skills in the game 

Lily (Y5) For excellent improvement in hockey and fast feet 

Annabelle (Y4) For excellent team work and focus in PE 

Edward (Y2) For huge improvement in hockey passing skills 

MUSIC 

Amber (Y3) For continuing to work so hard in her piano lessons with Mrs Chapman 

Jack (Y4) 

For great singing in their Harvest songs this week. 
Baxter 

Lettie 

Bea Bea 
 

SPECIAL MENTION to Year 6 for being so supportive and encouraging to younger children during playtime 
and for working so hard and being so productive this half term! 
 
SCHOOL SHOP 
A message from Mrs Donovan and Mrs Westwood: We are very grateful for (and in need of!) any good quality 

2nd hand school uniform donations people may have at home.  All money raised from 2nd hand sales goes 

towards helping our wonderful school! 

 

PTA QUIZ 

The recent PTA Quiz was great fun and brilliantly hosted by Mr and Mrs Wibberley. Congratulations to Mr and 

Mrs Corvan who were our triumphant winners.  Thanks to everyone’s donations we raised just over £400! 

 

MESSAGE FROM MRS BLAKE 

Wishing you all a restful, safe and healthy half-term break.  Fingers crossed for no interruptions to our plans to 

return on Monday 2nd November.  We are working on an adjustment to the start and finish times to the school 

day, appreciating the 8.00am drop off is not favoured by everyone.  Confirmation of any changes will be advised 

shortly.     
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! for the Harvest gifts for the local Foodbank and for your generous donations to support the work 
of CAFOD overseas.   
Please check your child’s account on Seesaw to view their class Harvest song and photos on Instagram.  
Photos of all the Harvest Art Displays and Class Displays created throughout the first half of this term are 
featured below.   
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